

## Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

R. Wayne Ellis<		l
Reply-To:		
To: vamirc@mirc	.virginia.gov	

Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 9:42 AM

Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Health cars should be a right for all citizens, not just those who can afford the high cost. Medicaid helps provide health care to those Virginians who do not earn enough to pay the high premiums of health insurance plans. In a recession economy, it is unthinkable that we would not provide health care for all. A national health insurance program has been adopted in America. Virginia's government should not try to block its implementation in Virginia. Expand Medicare to all qualified Virginians.

Sincerely,

R. Wayne Ellis

23221